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American Library Association 
Committee on Accreditation 

 
Actions Taken – Fall 2020 Meeting 

 
Issued December 28, 2020 

 
Members of the ALA Committee on Accreditation present:  Rachel Applegate (Chair), Eric 
Albright, Theresa Byrd, Frank Cervone, Cheryl Contant, Mary Gregoire, Diane Kelly, Athena 
Salaba, Linda Smith, Karen Snow, Brett Waytuck and Shali Zhang 
 
Rachel Applegate and Linda Smith met virtually with the Association for Library and 
Information Science Education (ALISE) Council of Deans, Directors, and Chairs on Friday, 
October 23, 2020, at the ALISE Annual Conference. 
 
At its Fall Meeting held November 19-20, 2020, the ALA Committee on Accreditation (COA) 
took the following actions: 
 
Reports from programs 

• Reviewed and responded to six special reports from programs. 
 

Committee Matters 

• Discussed annual conference public session, self-study template, and review of standards. 
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